
24th November 2023

The Keys Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

Dear Parent / Carer

Some of you may have noticed the extra-curricular activities we have going on now 
at St Peter’s. We have in total 13 sessions afterschool and 12 within school hours, 
along with the 13 tournaments we will have attended by Christmas, it’s been a busy 
term. There is still much more going on and it was lovely to hear the first sound of a 
Christmas carol reverberate down the corridor this week.

As well as the festivities we have planned up until Christmas, we will be looking to 
help our school community out again by taking in food and drink contributions for 
those who may find this Christmas harder to get through. In a few week times we 
will be collecting in any contributions to help make Christmas a little easier. Details to 
come, however if you would like to be in receipt of some hampers of food to help 
you out over the festive period, please send the school an email or contact me 
personally.  As always, this will be held in the strictest of confidence. 

Just a quick reminder that our website tells you everything you need to know about 
what your child(ren) are learning, not just this half term, but all year. Our Knowledge 
Mats in particular give an insight into what children should already know before they 
start a topic, what vocabulary they will be learning and what they should know by 
the end of half term (we call these end points). Have a look on our website 
curriculum link to find out all you need to know about our Courage Curriculum.

Kind regards

Mr Robinson
Headteacher



KNOWLEDGE MATS 



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Reception: Millie A

Year 1: Joseph H

Year 2: Luke McL

Year 3: Cecelia G

Year 4: Amber H

Year 5: Lalitha S

Year 6: Adam C

Reception: Leo H-S

Year 1: Ava G

Year 2: Ella N

Year 3: Jessica F

Year 4: Evie B

Year 5: Emilia W

Year 6: Darcy T

VALUES AWARD

Reception: Pippa S

Year 1: Leo L

Year 2: Penny K

Year 3: Erin S

Year 4: Sophie R

Year 5: Isaac H-S

Year 6: Florence L

COURAGE AWARD

Year 4:

Year 5: Oliver N



TT ROCKSTARS AND NUMBOTS DAY 



YEAR 6 TOY SALE 



PARKING NOTICE 



PTA NOTICES 



Pre-loved Uniform Update

Huge thanks to everyone for generously donating pre-loved uniform, we have been 

truly overwhelmed with the amount of items.

Whilst the online shop has been popular for badged jumpers and cardigans, supply has 

massively outstripped demand for the other items and so we have taken the decision to 

stop stocking anything non-badged. All of the uniform we currently have will be 

donated to the Hope Centre in St Helens.

Please do keep donating your badged jumpers and cardigans via the box in the 

playground but please do not put anything else in that box. Click the link below to 

access the online shop to purchase.

St Peter's PTA Pre Loved Uniform Eco Shop

PTA NOTICES 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/stpeters-pta


COMMUNITY NOTICES 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 



COMMUNITY NOTICE 



SCHOOL OPEN DAY TOURS 2023-2024

Parent Open Day Tours will take place on the following dates:

Wednesday 29th November 2023 at 5.00 pm

Please email school at stpeter@sthelens.org.uk to book a place.

THE RAINBOW TEAM

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk


MONDAY 27th NOVEMBER 2023

Mad Science KS1 3.20 – 4.20pm

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 5 & 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

Girls Football Club Year 4,5, 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

TUESDAY 28th NOVEMBER 2023

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 4 3.30 – 4.30pm

LEGO Club (Superstars) Year 1 & 2 3.15 – 4.15pm

WEDNESDAY 29th NOVEMBER 2023

Open Evening Tours Booking Required 5.00pm

Movie Night INFANTS 6.30 – 7.45pm

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 2 3.20 – 4.15pm

STEM CLUB Cancelled until further notice

THURSDAY 30th NOVEMBER 2023

Swimming Year 6

Year 6 Toy Sale PLAYGROUND 3.10pm

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 3 3.30 – 4.30pm

Kidslingo Years 1,2,3 3.30 – 4.30pm

Sewing Club (Superstars) Year 6 3.30 – 4.30pm

FRIDAY 1st DECEMBER 2023

Year 6 Toy Sale PLAYGROUND 3.10pm

Sports Club (Superstars) Year 1 3.20 – 4.15pm

LEGO Club (Superstars) Year 3,4,5,6 3.30  4.30pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

PLEASE NOTE THE PLAYGROUND GATES WILL BE OPEN FROM 3.10pm EACH DAY.

Please note some of these dates may be subject to change.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS

Please could we ask that you let the school office know in advance if your child 
has a medical appointment. 

Could we also ask that you provide the office with a paper copy or phone screen 
shot of the appointment and inform us what time you will be collecting/dropping 
off your child on the day of appointment.  

HOLIDAY REQUESTS



St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
mailto:sales@touchline-embroidery.com

